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June 9, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Eighth Grade Students: 

 

Please see the below information as a reminder for the end of the year, please read 

carefully as new information has been bolded. 

 

On Monday, June 14, 2021, your child will be promoted from Mary Volz School.  The 

Promotion ceremony will take place on the Triton High School football field. The gates will 

open at 5:15 pm, and the ceremony will begin at 6:00 pm.  We plan to have the ceremony even if 

there is light precipitation.  If we experience severe weather on Monday, our only rain date will 

be Tuesday, June 15th at 2:00 pm due to other ceremonies taking place Tuesday and Wednesday 

night.  The ceremony will also be live streamed, please use this link for access: 

https://youtu.be/f7Vq30wIjVo 

  

Promotion Practice 

Students are to report to the Triton football field on Monday, June 14th, 2021 at 10:00 am for 

Promotion practice.  Students can walk to and from practice, and it should last about two hours.  

Students should not report to Volz that day, but instead directly to Triton.  Transportation will 

not be provided for this event, please make arrangements for your child.    

 

Safety and Health Guidelines 

Due to the governor’s recent announcement masks are optional for both students and 

spectators, however we are still going to follow social distancing practices.   

 

Tickets 

Each eighth grade student will be given eight tickets for Promotion today, if your child is 

remote you can pick them up at Volz School.  Your tickets will be marked either “home side” 

or “visitor side”.  Your child will be seated on the side that is indicated on your ticket, therefore 

please only sit on the side indicated on your ticket.  The Triton stadium will have markings for 

“clusters of four” people groups.  Therefore, please be aware that if you have eight guests, your 

group may be split into two separate clusters.  There will be handicapped accessibility at the 

https://youtu.be/f7Vq30wIjVo
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stadium if needed.  Due to limited tickets, no person will be granted access to this event without a 

ticket, and no additional ticket requests will be granted.  

 

Chromebooks & School Materials  

On Friday, June 11th, Chromebooks and school materials will be collected from 8th grade 

in-person students.  If your child is remote learning, please return your child’s 

Chromebook and any school items to the Volz main office no later than Monday, June 14, 

2021. 

 

8th Grade PTA After-Promotion Event 

The eighth grade after-promotion event will be held immediately after Promotion on June 14, 2021 

beginning at 7:30 pm on the Volz field.  If students are leaving the event early, they must be picked 

up by a parent / guardian, and are not allowed to return once they leave.  Otherwise, please make 

arrangements for your child to be picked up at 10:00 promptly.  As in the past this is not a formal 

event, but attire is up to the child and their family.     

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Pili  

Principal 


